Calendar Adjustment
2013-2014 school year

KRS 158.070 states that closing schools on primary or regular election days is mandatory.  May 20th 2014 (Tuesday) is a date that has been set for a primary election.  It is currently scheduled to be our students last day to attend school for the 2013-2014 school year.
In order to comply with the KRS and have our schools serve as voting places we will need to alter the 2013-2014 school calendar.

My suggestion is that we just adjust May 20th and May 21st. 
The students last day will be on Wednesday, May 21st they will not attend on May 20th.
Staff closing day activities will be held on May 20th.  The KRS will allow staff to work at school on an election day.  May 21st staff will return with the students for the last day of school.

  
